Spring Term 2021 After School Clubs and Activities - Year 4

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to inform you about the after school clubs and activities that have been arranged for your Year 4 child to take part in should they wish to. These will take place at the end of the school day; please see below for further details about how to book, dates, times and collection points.

Your child will go directly from their class to their club so you will only need to collect them once their club or activity has finished. For Year 4 children, all clubs finish at 4:30pm; Gymnastics and Soccer School dismiss from the Main Hall and Home Learning Club dismisses from the Reception area of the Main Building. Please can we ask that you consider social distancing whilst collecting children from clubs.

If your child is to make their own way home, please inform us when you book the place online or by telephoning the club leader.

Unfortunately, in the event of the club leader being absent, we will be unable to run the club. We will contact you by 11am on the day of the club in this instance.

Please note we are setting dates for clubs without yet knowing what impact there will be with regard to Covid-19. For example, if we are able to hold face to face parent's evenings this term, we may need to collapse clubs during the week that the meetings are scheduled. We will inform parents in this event with several weeks' notice and apologise for any inconvenience caused.

The clubs for our Year 4 pupils are as follows: -

Simons Soccer School: Mondays from 3.20 - 4.30pm on the following dates: -

11th Jan, 18th Jan, 25th Jan, 1st Feb & 8th Feb (5 weeks)

Half term

22nd Feb, 1st Mar, 8th Mar, 15th Mar, 22nd Mar (5weeks)

This club will take place in the Main Hall. Collect from the main reception door.

To book this club please contact Ben Simons on 07919 360222 or email <u>simonssoccerschools@hotmail.co.uk</u> If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, please make contact with the club provider by telephone.

* Needle Craft: Mondays from 3.20 - 4.30pm (max 10 places) £2.00pw/£20/00 total on the following dates: -

 11^{th} Jan, 18^{th} Jan, 25^{th} Jan, 1^{st} Feb & 8^{th} Feb (5 weeks)

Half term

22nd Feb, 1st Mar, 8th Mar, 15th Mar, 22nd Mar (5weeks)

This club will take place in the Year 4 classrooms. Collect from the front entrance of Main Building.

To book this club please use the School Gateway app. Mrs Perryman will be running this club.

*Home learning: Thursdays from 3.20 - 4.30pm (max 10 places) £2.00pw/£20.00 total on the following dates: -

14th Jan, 21st Jan, 28th Jan, 4th Feb & 11th Feb (5 weeks)

Half term

25nd Feb, 4th Mar, 11th Mar, 18th Mar, 25th Mar (5weeks)

This club will take place in the Year 4 classrooms. Collect from the front entrance of Main Building.

To book this club please use the School Gateway app. Mrs Perryman will be running this club.

Gymnastics: Fridays from 3.20 - 4.30pm on the following dates: -

15th Jan, 22nd Jan, 29th Jan, 5th Feb & 12th Feb (5 weeks)

Half term

26th Feb, 5th Mar, 12th Mar, 19th Mar, 26th Mar (5weeks)

This club will also take place in the Main Hall. Collect from Main Hall door.

To book and find out more about this club please contact 07557 913798 or visit www.sport.premier-education.com If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, please make contact with the club provider by telephone.

*For our school-led clubs, if your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, please book and pay for the club(s) that you want your child to take part in and the office staff will arrange for you to be refunded once all the bookings have been made and your child's place is secured.

Bookings and payments for school-led clubs must be made online via the school gateway app. School Gateway is a secure system developed to provide an easy and efficient administration system for schools. It can be accessed by any device with internet access, including mobile phones. If you do not already use it to make payments, you can download it from your app store and set yourself up as new user.

Please note that if a booking is not visible in the Gateway then the club is already full.

This booking system is only for school-led clubs; clubs run by external providers will need to be booked directly with the external provider as specified.

With thanks, Melanie Powell - Administrator Penny Hackworthy - Deputy Head Teacher